
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 2023-0002 
 

PUBLIC PORTAL AND CASE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM OUTAGE 
 

Administrator of Courts, Regina Petersen, advises the public and members of the Virgin 

Islands Bar Association that the Judiciary’s Case-Management system and all related 

applications including Electronic Filing, Online Payment Processor, and the Public Access 

Portal are currently down. The Judiciary’s IT Division and its vendor are currently working 

to bring all systems back online. During this outage the following apply: 

 

Filings in the Supreme Court of the Virgin Islands should be sent via electronic mail to: 

SupremeCourtEfile@vicourts.org 

 

Filings in the Supreme Court for Bar Admissions matters should be sent via electronic 

mail to:  

BarAdmissionsEfile@vicourts.org 
 
 

Filings in the Superior Court of the Virgin Islands should be sent via electronic mail to:  
 

SuperiorCourtEfile@vicourts.org 
 

 
The public is further advised that ALL filings submitted on or after March 31, 2023, must 
be resubmitted to the respective court at the applicable email address provided above. 

 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience while we work to 
restore all affected systems.  

 
For more information, contact: 

Regina Petersen, Administrator of Courts 
Judicial Branch of the Virgin Islands 

P.O. Box 590 
St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 00804 

Tel: (340) 774‐2237    Fax: (340) 774‐2258    TTY: (340) 693-4118 
Regina.Petersen@vicourts.org 
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